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February 25, 2016 
 
To All Capital Colony Members Greetings from the Lt. Governor of the Capital Colony Alan M. Davis 
 
It is time for our Colony Meeting.  
 
Place: Wynlakes Country Club in the Wine Dining Room (upstairs). 
Date: Saturday March 12, 2016 
Time:  11:00 a.m. business meeting   Meal: 12:00 Noon 
 
Our speaker will be Mr. William Dean  
 
He is currently the Associate Professor of Comparative Military Studies, at the Air Command and Staff College, 
Maxwell AFB, AL and also serves as the Adjunct professor Joint Special Operations University (JSOU), at 
Hurlburt Field, FL near Fort Walton Beach Florida.  He attended the University of the South and received his 
MA and PHD from the University of Chicago.  He served as the Coordinator of Peace War and Diplomacy 
Studies, Norwich University in Northfield VT and was a Lecturer at De Paul University, Roosevelt Univ., and 
Lyndon State College.  He also received Grants and Fellowships to attend Chateaubriand (French Govt.) and the 
Air University Foundation Research Grant. 
 
He had written the following books and publications “Americans in the Rif Rebellion” Revue Historique des 
Armees, “Reflexions sur la Guerre anti-Guerilla contemporaine” Penser les Ailes francaises “Limited Wars and 
the Future of Air Power: Lessons from the Past” Penser les Ailes francaises “French HUMINT Networks in 
Africa and Asia” Defense Intelligence Journal.  
 
He has spoken on occasions the following subjects: “Russian Air Power in Chechnya” at JSOU, Hurlburt Field 
FL “Russian Air Campaign in Afghanistan” At JSOU; “Brown Water Warfare”, to Seal Team 5 at Coronado 
Naval Base, CA; “Air Power and Small Wars”, also to Seal Team 5 at Coronado Naval Base and the “History of 
the Middle East”, to the Ranger Regiment at Ft Benning Ga. 
 
He is also a member of the SAR and other organizations. 

 
 
Our Meal will consist of Honey Pecan Chicken served with Roasted Red Potatoes and Whole Green 
Beans and Dessert of Banana Pudding. 
 
The cost will be $25.00 per person. 
 
RESERVATIONS:  Call/E-Mail Alan M. Davis by Tuesday March 9th, 2016 
 
E-Mail address: amd7thcedar@charter.net Telephone No. 334-207-4884 (Cell) or 334-270-8657 (Home) 
Please leave message if not home. 
 
You can pay when you get there and please make the checks payable to the Capital Colony.  
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We will have a short business meeting prior to the luncheon on Officers for the Colony.  
 
Please, Please Please, if anyone wishes to serve as an officer for the Colony please let me, 
Mary Helen Mahan or Rich Hobson know.  
 
I have served as Lt Governor for Ten (10) years now as well as the officers below and its time that someone else 
to give it a try. We only meet twice a year and it is not a hard job to do. Also I will be serving as Governor of 
the State Society in the next term. 
 
The current officers of the Colony are: 
 
Lt. Governor  Mr. Alan M. Davis 
Vice Lt. Governor Mrs. Jerri Kight 
Secretary  Mr. Rich Hobson 
Treasurer  Vacant 
Captain  Vacant 
Elder   Mrs. Mary Helen Mahan 
Asst. Historian Maxine Braddy (In an Assisted Living Home) 
Assistant 1  Mrs. Georgia Carroll 
Assistant 2  Mrs. Charlotte Hobson 
 
Since we have a smaller number of members who come we will need to vote to eliminate the Assistant 
Historian and the Assistants until members begin to participate in the meetings again. 
 
Also those members who are the Bylaws committee may have meeting after the luncheon. 
 
In Kindred Spirit, 

Alan M. Davis 
Alan M. Davis 
Lt. Governor - Capital Colony,  
Deputy Governor of the State Society  
Deputy Governor General - General Society Officer for the Alabama Society. 


